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Service Bulletin
Bulletin No.: 20-NA-162

Date: August, 2020

INFORMATION

Subject: Information on Excessive Amounts of Dirt and Debris on Fuel Cap

Brand: Model:
Model Year: VIN:

Engine: Transmission:
from to from to

Chevrolet
Silverado 2015 2018

- - L5P, LML -
Silverado 2500/3500 2019 2019

GMC
Sierra 2015 2018

Sierra 2500/3500 2019 2019

Involved Region or Country North America

Condition

5641096

Some customers may comment that excessive amounts of dirt and debris is building up
on the fuel cap.

Cause
Important: This repair is a customer pay alteration. All work and payment, authorization
must come from the customer.
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5641708

This condition may be caused by excessive build up of dirt and debris on the fuel
tank vent.

5641101

– Over time, this will plug and the venting of the tank will be through the fuel cap.
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Correction

5641111

Note: Several different lengths of vent line will be needed to accommodate all the tank/
frame options.

1. Install a fuel line hose (1) to the vent and route down the side of the fuel tank strap.
2. Install and hand tighten the hose clamp (2).
3. Utilizing a tie strap (3), secure the hose to the fuel tank support strap mount.
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5641189

– Refer to graphic above for suggested tie strap route.

5641130

4. When the desired length is reached, the end of the vent hose should be cut at
approximately at a 45 degree angle to assist with drainage and blockage prevention
due to dust.

Note: Cut to be positioned such that it is pointed rearward in vehicle.
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Parts Information
Lawson Products can be contacted by Phone: 866.837.9908 or on-line: https://www.lawsonproducts.com/
company-info/customer-service

Causal
Part

Description Part
Number

Qty

N/A Clamp, HOSE 11609970 1

N/A TIE STRAP 11509086 1

N/A LAWSON FUEL
LINE HOSE

*6637 (Length as
required)
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GM bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians, NOT a "do-it-yourselfer". They are written to inform these
technicians of conditions that may occur on some vehicles, or to provide information that could assist in the proper
service of a vehicle. Properly trained technicians have the equipment, tools, safety instructions, and know-how to do a
job properly and safely. If a condition is described, DO NOT assume that the bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that your
vehicle will have that condition. See your GM dealer for information on whether your vehicle may benefit from the
information.
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